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/LLINDIS POWER COMPANY
CLINTON POWER STATION. P.o. BOX 678. CLINTON. ILLINOIS 61727

September 18, 1984

#
Docket No. 50-461

Director of Nuclear. Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Licensing Organization Change

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce to you Mr. Frank
A. Spangenberg III, Director - Nuclear Licensing. Mr. Spangenberg
assumed this position on September 13, 1984, and he will be on the staff
of the Nuclear Station Engineering Department, Clinton Power Station
(CPS) Project.

Mr. Spangenberg is responsible for maintaining the detailed day-to-
day liaison with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission for the Clinton
Proj ect. He comes to Illinois Power Company with considerable nuclear

'' licensing experience and is available to assist you and your staff in
all CPS licensing matters.

Kindly arrange to have Mr. Frank A. Spangenberg III replace Mr. D.
.I. Herborn on the Clinton service list of addressees for receipt of
material on-the Clinton document.

Sincerely yours,

D. P. Hall
Vice President

GAB /lm

cc: B. L. Siegel, NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety

Regional Administrator, Region III, USNRC
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